CCBA October 10, 2013 Meeting
At Cheers, 5pm

Attending Vern, Michele, Judy, Kasey from PK Fit, Bev & Julie from Cheers

1. Vern working with Jag signs on rewording sign for Beaver area for south traveling
traffic.

Sending sign suggestions for highway and request for meeting to Paul at WI DOT.

2. Kat checking on Window Cling Production and cost, Marcia working on design for
cling and brochure.

3. Gary suggested all school year end award winners and donors be photographed and
do a page layout in Peshtigo Times, showing Coleman’s successful students/graduates
and donors. Judy emailed Peshtigo Times for quote.

4. Once we get the Beaver sign up, Gary would like to see us attempting signs in other
areas and other highways, like 64 saying Welcome to Cougar Country....so we can
discuss this at a future meeting. Need to work with DOT rules, property owners,
Township, etc. Need new volunteers to help with additional projects.

5. Kasey with PK Fit attended meeting and volunteered she and Tammy Compe to get
involved which is very exciting! They both have businesses in Village Suites (Tammy’s
salon and Kasey’s gym) They would like to help rejuvenate the businesses to get
involved in CCBA and work together. We scheduled a meeting for Tuesday, Oct 15th,
9am to meet at PK Fit for anyone who would like to come to see what brainstorming we
can do.

6. Feb 10th has been set for a tentative date for our 2014 banquet at our new member,
Cheers. Confirmation and details to follow.

7. A proposed ribbon cutting, grand opening is being discussed for Cheers.

8. Area wide open house etc for Village Suites and other businesses being discussed
as well.



